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21 July 2022 
 
 
Dr Afzal Javed 
WPA President 
2 chemin du Petit-Bel-Air 
Thonex 1226  
Switzerland 
 
Sent via email 
 
Dear Dr Afzal Javed, 
 
Please accept the UEMS Psychiatry Section’s heartfelt condolences on the sad death of your 
colleague, Dr Peter Morozov. 
 
Dr Morozov was a valued member of the psychiatric community and a true educationalist. 
My colleagues and I would like to send you and the wider WPA team our sincere 
condolences. Our work to secure the best outcomes for people with mental illness is only 
possible due to the contribution of people like Dr Morozov.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr Marisa Casanova Dias 
President 
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